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June 24th 2024 

 

Parents Voice  

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we approach the end of a particularly busy year, we are keen to reflect upon our provision 

and seek ways to further improve what we do, in order to support all of the children and 

young people in our care 

 

Please could you take 5 minutes to fill in this survey which will help shape the future of 

SEND provision at our school. 

https://forms.office.com/e/PK3CW9ykZJ 
 

Please may I also take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. It has 

been a pleasure to be a part of your child’s journey so far, 

 

Many Thanks, 

Miss Mooney & Mrs Gholampour 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/PK3CW9ykZJ

